Husky Highlights

January 11, 2024

Winter is definitely here along with the wind. Weather conditions should determine a child’s apparel.
Please be sure your child dresses adequately for cold weather. We will have outside recess outside
unless it is below 17 degrees with wind-chill and/or it is raining or snowing. All students are expected to
participate in recess unless there is a documented reason stating otherwise. (Link in Family Handbook)
Students should NOT be dropped off before breakfast starts. Breakfast starts at 7:45am. If your student
is late, you do need to sign them in at the front office.

NO SCHOOL tomorrow for elementary students due to professional development and no school Monday
for the district due to the holiday.

Registration for the 2024/2025 school year is now open.

Join us for our STEAM Expo. Our next family engagement event is scheduled for January 25th from 5:30 OOQ
- 7:00 pm. Please see the attached flier for more information and click here to here to register: Steam
STEAM Expo Registration Expo Flyer-English Expo Flyer- Spanish

Safety & Security Reminder - As a screening and safety measure to ensure we are only letting welcome
visitors into the building, please do not hold the door to let anyone into the building without having them

ring the doorbell to announce their presence and task desire. The office staff needs to be sure the visitors 0
have their ID's and are aware of them entering the building.

Please remember, if you contact your child's teacher, please allow 24-48 hours for a response. Our
teachers are hard at work in their classrooms, and most often don’t have time to check emails or
voicemails during the school day.

PTA News: It’s time to order yearbooks. Yearbook orders are due by February 1st. Your student/s
should have brought home a paper flier. Yearbooks are $30 and use this link to order: RVES Yearbook
Order and plug in code 720005.

Popcorn Friday is next Friday, January 19th.

Next PTA meeting is Monday, January 22nd at 4 pm in the library. PTA shirts are in! If you would like to
purchase one they are $13, we have limited supply! (adult shirts) They will be at the PTA meeting for
purchase.

Our next Dine out is at Freddy’s on Wednesday, January 24th. Check out the attached flier for details.
PTA Jan Flyer
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfq1tO4Nd9931Gb966MPOMadqu7UBRs_tHebY7oS1pNf4Z-Sg/viewform
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-2/messages/attachments/1ab49636c18496ade5fb14f76151fcd2/STEAM_Expo-English%25282%2529.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-2/messages/attachments/791445298c1716934143ae4a81561655/STEAM_Expo-Spanish.pdf
https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool
https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool
https://www.pinterest.com/pin/485966616044464276/




